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I am a local property manager here in Salem, Oregon. 

I have reports almost daily of squatters on our properties (commercial and 

residential). 

This causes a huge issue for tenants, landlords, and owners. It creates a liability, 

safety, and sanitary hazard. 

We are not able to take the proper action needed to evict squatters and make sure 

they do not come back. 

This bill will help give owners and landlords a voice with their own properties. 


